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Jeff Vogel was quoted in a SeatradeMaritime News article discussing the impact the United States

Supreme Court decision in Loper Bright may have on the Federal Maritime Commission. “There is a

potential impact on the Federal Maritime Commission that we’ve been looking at; it’s worth

exploring,” said Jeff. “There is absolutely a lot of scrutiny now being applied to what the FMC has

been doing…many industry participants are watching to see how this all will play out.”

To read the full article, click here.
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